Ocean Pines Recreation & Parks Advisory Committee
Meeting Minutes
September 10, 2018
OPA Administration Building
7:00pm

Attendance: Matt Groves, Tim McMullen, Greer Groves, Skip Schlesinger, Colby Phillips, Joey Pino
New Business:

1. Colby gave a brief overview of how the summer went for Recs and Parks. It was a busy
summer and everything went well.

2. Colby gave an update on the 2 tennis courts at the Swim and Racquet Club. The courts have
fallen into disrepair and need to be renovated . OP is looking to resurface the courts and
repair the fencing around the facility. It was discussed if this work could be tied together
with removal of the asphalt area where the other 2 old courts were and additional.

3. Colby gave a brief update on her plans for her upcoming budget. Since there wasn’t any
money available for capital budget requests last year and all were denied she is going to put
everything back in for next year (pump track, lighted trail, exercise equipment).

4. The group discussed goals for Committee for the upcoming year and planning ideas for the
future. Various discussions and ideas occurred over the course of the conversation.

5. Existing Playground/ Park survey. The Recs and Parks committee will work on creating a
master list of playgrounds and parks with their current equipment and conditions. This
survey will take into account the accessibility of all of the equipment on the sites. Survey list
to follow in separate email.

6. Crab Pier in the sanctuary update and discussion. The options that OPA is looking at were
discussed. The Recs and Parks committee would like to see the pier repaired in its current
location. The neighbors have some issues that need to be addressed to but it should be
kept in its current location as an amenity for Ocean Pines.

Submitted by
Matt Groves

Next meeting — October 15, 2018 @ 7pm
OPA Administration Building



